
 

For this month’s 

donation, please 

bring in 2 pkgs 

of wipes and 1 

box of Kleenex.  

Thank you! 
 

We would like to 

welcome Olive and her 

family to the baby 

room.  We look forward 

to getting to know you 

and your family!  

“Every child is unique, like every wonderful 

day is a special gift to enjoy!”  

 
We will be closed on 

Thursday, July 4th 
and Friday, July 5th.  

Thank You! 

Happy 4th of 

July!  Have a 

safe and fun 

holiday! 
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